
 

 

 
 

Resource Centrix Announces Changes to the Board of Directors 

Vancouver, British Columbia, January 2, 2024-Resource Centrix Holdings Inc. (CSE: RECE) (the 
“Company”) announces today the resignation of Jordan Romano as a director of the Company and the 
appointment of Mr. Derrick Gaon, CFO, has been appointed as a director of the Company.  

Mr. Romano indicated that his resignation would allow him to explore new opportunities.  The 
Company would like to thank Mr. Romano for his contributions as a director of the Company and 
wishes him the best in his future endeavours. 

 
On Behalf of the Board 
 
Ron Ozols 
CEO  
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Derrick Gaon, CFO, Director (416) 904-1478 
resourcecentrix@gmail.com 
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